
4. KATE VALLEY SUBMISSION

Officer responsible Author
City Water and Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 941-8271

The purpose of this report is to finalise the process for a submission on the resource consent
applications for Kate Valley landfill.

BACKGROUND

On 14 May the Subcommittee resolved:

1. That Buddle Findlay be requested to prepare a submission as proposed.

2. That a copy of the submission be provided to all shareholder councils prior to adoption and
lodgement by the Subcommittee.

It was also agreed that prior to lodgement on 2 August a copy of the submission would be tabled
before all six shareholder territorial local authorities before adoption and lodgement by the
Subcommittee. Copies of the draft submission will be made available to relevant staff by 10 July for
circulation to Councillors.

Several landfill member councils will not have full council meetings before submissions close on
2 August and may elect to view the submission at committee meetings. In order to finalise the
submission the Subcommittee needs to convene an additional meeting.

Staff
Recommendation: That the Subcommittee convene a meeting for 12 noon on 25 July to finalise

the Kate Valley submission.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the above recommendation be adopted.

(Note: As this item is one relating to the operation of Transwaste Canterbury Ltd in terms of
clauses 3(a) and 11(a) of the constituting agreement, only those councils holding shares in the joint
venture company may vote on this item.)


